
MESSAGE FROM THE GOVERNOR
May 18, 2020

Alabama House of Representatives
Alabama State House
Montgomery, Alabama 36130

Ladies and Gentlemen:

Enclosed please find a message from the Governor
returning House Bill 189 without the Governor’s signature and
with a purposed executive amendment.

Respectfully submitted,

WILLIAM G. PARKER, JR.
General Counsel

MESSAGE FROM THE GOVERNOR
May 18, 2020

Alabama House of Representatives
Alabama State House
Montgomery, Alabama 36130

Ladies and Gentlemen:

I received House Bill 189 and believe that the bill
needs to be revised to make a technical correction that
clarifies legislative intent regarding certain appropriations.

For this reason, I am returning to you, the body in
which it originated, House Bill 189 without my signature and
with the below executive amendment:

EXECUTIVE AMENDMENT TO HOUSE BILL 189

Please amend House Bill 189 on page 2, on line 13, by
deleting "Miles College" and replacing with the following
language:

"Alabama A and M University, Board of Trustees-Miles
College Consortium"
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Please amend House Bill 189 on page 2, on lines 15 and
16, by deleting "Stillman College" and replacing with the
following language:

"West Alabama, University of, Board of Trustees-Stillman
College".

Please amend House Bill 189 on page 6, on line 22, by
deleting "Miles College" and replacing with the following
language:

"Alabama A and M University, Board of Trustees-Miles
College Consortium".

Please amend House Bill 189 on page 7, on line 1, by
deleting "Stillman College" and replacing with the following
language:

"West Alabama, University of, Board of Trustees-Stillman
College".

Adoption of the above proposed executive amendment will
remove my objection to this bill.

Respectfully submitted,

KAY IVEY
Governor


